
 MEMORANDUM  
 
James Administration Building, Room 400 
 

Pavillon James de l’administration, bureau 400 
 

Tel.:  (514) 398  

From : Josephine Nalbantoglu, Chair of Council of Graduate and Postdoctoral Studies (CGPS)  

Subject: Welcoming remarks and CGPS Mandate (2021-2022) 

Purpose: ��     For Information ��     For Review and Approval  

 

Dear CGPS members, 
 
As the Chair of CGPS, it is my pleasure to welcome those of you that have been with us for some time as 
well as those of you who are new to Council. 
 
As a member of Council of Graduate and Postdoctoral Studies (CGPS), you are an essential part of ensuring 
excellence for graduate and postdoctoral education at McGill. Your role as a CGPS member informs the 
leadership and vision for graduate teaching, supervision, and research across our 400 graduate programs. 
 
You will have the mandate to: 
• develop, revise and approve the regulations, guidelines and policies on graduate and postdoctoral studies; 
• participate in strategic planning for initiatives to promote and enhance graduate and postdoctoral studies; 
• review and approve proposals for the creation of new graduate programs. 
 


